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Mr. Lincoln P. Bloomfield
Massachusetts Institute of Technology
Center for International Studies

50 Memorial Drive

Cambridge 39, Massachusetts

Dear Mr. Bloomfield:

I greatly enjoyed your excellent article on the role of the
UN in United States foreign policy. The current rather

fussy debate on this subject in the press has long needed

an incisive analysis of the kind that you provide.. Naturally
T am gratified that after examining the United Nations on its
merits, you come to the conclusion that the institution per-
forms a service that we could not very well dispense with.
That is my own point of view, and I am glad to see it stated
so suthoritatively.

Do you have any idea when the special issued of Daedelus is
scheduled to appear? I would be grateful for a copy if the
editors can spare one.

Please get in touch with my office if I can ever be of
assistance to you. My foreign policy assistant, Mr. Jackson
Piotrow, would be glad to help you in any way.

211 good wishes.

Sincerely yours,




